
April 30, 2024 
 
 
Josh Arneson, Town Manager 
Town of Richmond 
Richmond, Vermont 05477 
 
RE: WATER AND SEWER COMMISSION POSITION 
 
Dear Josh, 
 
This letter serves as my request to serve on the Town of Richmond Water & Sewer 
Commission for the 2023/2024 Fiscal year. I have enjoyed working with you and the other 
Commissioners and would like the opportunity to serve for another year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Morgan Wolaver 
122 Tilden Avenue 
Richmond, VT.  05477 




